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From: Lisa Metcalf

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2011 10:06 AM
To: mediarelations

Subject: Dac Ho press statement

The Florida Atlantic University Police Department was notified this morning about an incident involving one of
its off-duty officers. The Boynton Beach Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred in their
jurisdiction. FAU is currently working with the Boynton Beach Police Department to get details concerning the
incident. The officer involved has been identified as Jimmy Ho. He has been placed on administrative leave

pending an internal investigation. For more information, contact the FAU Police Department at 561-297-
3505.



